TRANSWESTERN
Pipeline Company SEP 2.3 1989

A TEXAS EASTERN COMPANY

September 19, 1980

New Mexico Energy & Minerals Department
0il1 Conservation Division, District Office
P. 0. Drawer "DD"

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Attention: Mr. W. A. Gressett

Re: Five Mile Draw "LX" Fed. Com. #1
Section 34-6S-25E
Chaves County, New Mexico
Transwestern Station No. 1602-1

Gentlemen:

Yates Petroleum Corporation, by letter dated September 16, 1980, has
advised Transwestern of the following:

Production from the Penn from the well described above was disconnected
on July 22, 1980. The Abo interval was then completed and reconnected to
the pipeline on July 23, 1980.

Yours very truly,
H. Nat Aicklen

Supervisor Gas Purchase
Contract Administration

HNA/pam
cc: Yates Petroleum Corporation
Attn: Eddie Mahfood

207 South 4th Street
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
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